TOWN OF EAST HAMPTON

159 Pantigo Road
East Hampton, New York 11937

LARRY CANTWELL (631) 324-4140
Supervisor lcantwell@ehamptonny.gov

February 3, 2015

Linda Eaton
VIA EMAIL: leaton@nbaa.org

Dear Ms. Eaton:

Thank you for your recent letter written on behalf of the three trade associations, the
National Business Aviation Association (NBAA), the Aircraft Owners and Pilots Association
(AOPA) and the National Air Transportation Association (NATA).

We appreciate your interest and participation concerning the East Hampton Airport (HTO).
At your request, we would be happy to meet with you at a mutually convenient time. Please contact

my office at (631) 324-4140 to arrange a meeting,

Sincerely,

Larry Cantwell
Supervisor, Town of East Hampton

e Peter Van Scoyoc, Deputy Town Supervisor
Kathee Burke-Gonzalez, Councilwoman
Sylvia Overby, Councilwoman
Fred Overton, Councilman
Jemille Charlton, Airport Director



